Subject: In support for more housing

From: Carly Zieske

Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2025 7:05 PM
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>
Subject: In support for more housing

| am a 30-something resident of the Georgetown neighborhood and would like to express my support for
more housing in our community, specifically in allowing for high-rises to be built.

| want my family to stay here. | want my kids to stay here. If housing availability continues to become
more constricted, many young residents will not be able to make homes here.

Our city is comprised of community, not the shape of our skyline.
Thank you so much for all of your work, and thank you for considering my opinion.

Carly Zieske



